
CANYON CREEK ELEMENTARY 
Community Council Meeting 

 - 11.08.16 - 
ATTENDEES 
 
Vonzaa Hewitt, Principal  
Debbie Pead, Teacher Representative 
Lynda Mullins, Teacher Representative 
Valerie Bybee, PTA President 
 
Parent Representatives 
Brenda Bacon  Paulynn Hacking 
Tristin Beck   Jen Rudd 
Nicole Rothey 
 
SCC BUSINESS 
 
• Generated ideas to recruit more STAR Reading volunteers.  
• Tutors in grades 3-6 have been hired. 
• Reviewed progress on school improvement plan. 
• Discussed the school service project. (Pantry Packs, Kids Helping Kids Change Christmas) 
• An additional $13,545 was added to our Trust Land funds based on the final number of students. 

Changes were made to the SIP to distribute funding for needed projects. Voting was unanimous 
for the following expenses: 

o $1842.45 allocated for salaries and substitutes to cover STEAM Fair, STEM Olympiad and 
SEM supplies 

o $300 for snow day supplies 
• The remaining Trust Lands balance of $11,402.55 will be assigned to other projects as needed 

throughout the year and approved by Community Council. 
 

TEACHER AND PTA REPORT 
 
• PTA will provide support for the Student Council service project. 
• Teachers reported back that community support has been great. 
 
COMMUNITY FEEDBACK 
 
• Discussed teacher’s need for volunteers in the classroom and how to better facilitate that between 

parents and teachers. Vonzaa will take feedback back to teachers. 
 
NEXT MEETING DATES 
All meetings will be held in the conference room by the office at 3:45 pm. 
*Dates are subject to change and will be posted online. 
December 13: Cancelled 
January 10     
February 7 
March 7 
April 11 
May 9 


